## WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Telephone: 02476335697 Headteacher: Mrs McGibney

Email: <u>admin@whitmorepark.org</u>
Website: <u>http://www.whitmorepark.org/</u>

Twitter: @whitmore\_park

Dear Parents and Carers,

At Whitmore Park we value reading highly and we make it one of our biggest priorities in school. We want to help children find books that they love which is why we celebrate special reading events such as World Book Day!

This year, we will be celebrating World Book Day on Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> March 2023. As part of the day, children are invited to dress up as their favourite book character. There is no expectation for you to buy a costume. We encourage children to make things and find things they have at home for dressing up. Throughout the day, the children will engage in learning around books and stories to celebrate this to promote a love of reading.

Before World Book Day, each child will receive a World Book Day token that they can exchange for one of the specially published World Book Day £1 books. We are looking forward to hearing about all of the wonderful books that the children have loved reading so far this year.

Many thanks,

**English Team** 











